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PUBLIC NOTICE 
BURNS TOWNSHIP 

 
NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that Burns Township’s Absent Voter Counting Board (AVCB) will 

process Absent Voter Ballots for the August 6, 2024 Primary Election on Monday, August 5, 

2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., at the Burns Township Hall, 10355 Bath Rd., Byron, Michigan.  

Times are subject to change as the time could be shortened if processing ballots is completed 

earlier than 4:00 p.m.   There will be three election workers processing the AV Ballots. 

Shirley Riley 
Burns Township Clerk 
 
 
 
Posted Wednesday June 26, 2024 


